
What’s  on  –  Wildlife
Printmaking Exhibition

The  Scottish  Ornithologists’  Club  SOC
welcomes  a  group  of  printmakers:  Carry
Akroyd,  Babs  Pease,  Kelly  Stewart  and
Susie  Wright  for  a  group  exhibition
inspired by wildlife. 
For some, Carry Akroyd in particular, wildlife is a central
concern and the focus of their art practice. For others it is
a rich source of inspiration to which they return frequently
alongside  other  interests.   All  share  the  language  of
printmaking  (screen-prints  and  linocuts  in  particular)  as
their main medium.

Each has a very personal and distinctive approach: from bold
shapes  to  subtle  lines,  paired  down  compositions  to
overlapping transparencies.  The result is a contrasting and
joyful exhibition and a perfect spring display!

Open daily, 10am to 4pm, at The Scottish Ornithologists’ Club,
Aberlady, East Lothian, EH32 0PY

2 March – 11 April 2019 at the Scottish Ornithologists’ Club,
Aberlady

Getting there:  The SOC is situated at Waterston House, in
Aberlady, East Lothian. By car, just off the A198, on the left
after the Aberlady sign, free parking. By bus: East Coast
Buses 124, X24 and X5 stop almost at the door.

Open times: daily 10am to 4pm, free entry.

About the SOC: The Scottish Ornithologists’Club is Scotland’s
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national bird club with over 3000 members and a network of 15
branches across Scotland which host a programme of talks,
discussions and outings from the Borders to Orkney and beyond.

About Waterston House: Waterston House is fully accessible and
houses a resource centre for bird-watching including a shop,
the largest ornithological reference library in Scotland and
an art gallery dedicated to wildlife art.  The centre is open
to all (members and non-members) free of charge.

For more information on the SOC and events at Waterston House,

visit www.the-soc.org.uk, or contact:

http://www.the-soc.org.uk/

